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UNITED STATES

0 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
r REGION I

475 ALLEN DALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415

September 17, 2008

Docket No. 03005222 License No. 29-00139-02

Lou Fedele
Vice President of Facilities
E.R Squibb & Sons, Inc.
P.O. Box 4000
Princeton, NJ 08543-4000NN

SUBJECT: INSPECTION 03005222/2008003, E.R SQUIBB & SONS, INC.

Dear Mr. Fedele:

This letter forwards NRC Form 591, "Safety Inspection," indicating th tnoitems-fo-n[-
-coamokancewere -found durincq the above described inspection of you:(b)(7)(F)
i(b)(7)(F) t "-' ai oThis

inspection closes out the violations from the previous inspection. Please retain the orm n your

files. No acknowledgment of this letter is required. However, should you have any questions,
we shall be pleased to discuss them with you.

Current NRC regulations are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.aov; select Nuclear
Materials; Medical, Academic, and Industrial Uses of Nuclear Material; then Regulations,
Guidance and Communications. The current Enforcement Policy is included on the NRC's
website at www.nrc.,qov; select About NRC, How We Regulate; Enforcement; then
Enforcement Policy. You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government
Printing Office (GPO) toll-free at 1-866-512-1800. The GPO is open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
EST, Monday through Friday (except Federal holidays).

his letter and the enclosed NRC Form 591 M Part 1 contai ()(7-)(F.T1b)(7)tF) --
(b.)(7)(F) LSecurity

Related Information is also discussed in Regulatory Information S-fim-•ary (RTS-2 05-31,
"Cont~ol of Security-Related Sensitive Unclassified Non-Safeguards Information..."
(ML053480073) which is available on the NRC web site, www.nrc..qov, select Electronic
Reading Room; Documents Collections; Generic Communications; Regulatory Issue
Summaries; 2005; RIS-05-031.
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Please contact Steve Hammann at 610-337-5399 if you have any questions regarding this
matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by James P. Dwyer

James P. Dwyer, Chief
Commercial and R&D Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Enclosure
NRC Form 591

cc:
Michael J. Vala, C.H.P., Radiation Safety Officer
James R. Owens, Manager, Radiation Safety Operations
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